
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dental Day at the Capitol 2022 

 

Within 24 to 48 hours of the virtual meeting, send a thank you email to everyone you 

met with (Senator/Representative and/or staff) and include any materials discussed or 

requested during the meeting.  

 

 

 

Sample Thank You Email 

 

 

Dear [Representative/Senator or Staff member], 

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to meet with me yesterday to discuss the “Dental Bill of 

Rights” and other issues of importance to dentistry. During the meeting you asked for additional 

information on_____. It is attached to this email. Let me know how else I can be a resource in 

the future. 

 

I appreciate you supporting the Governor’s proposal to increase adult dental Medicaid rates and 

hope you will be a champion for this issue. (Or if you met with the legislative aide: I appreciate 

you following up with Senator/Representative on this important issue. We hope he/she will be a 

champion for this issue). Do not hesitate to reach out with any further questions, and I look 

forward to staying in touch! 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Name, DMD/DDS 

Address 

Phone Number 


